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September 3, 2019

Dear King County Councilmembers:

Attached please find OLEO’s 2018 Annual Report, which I look forward to presenting at the
Law & Justice Committee meeting on September 10.

This report includes data and analysis relating to the Sheriff’s Office’s internal investigations of
complaints, as well as OLEO recommendations for systemic and policy change. It also highlights
the work of OLEO’s community engagement, and the progress of the Community Advisory
Committee for Law Enforcement Oversight.

We appreciate the Council’s confidence in the value of OLEO’s work and mission. We continue
to develop our practices and expertise and are proud of the work described in this Annual Report.
I look forward to discussing it with you further on September 10.

Sincerely,

Dl

Deborah Jacobs
Director _
Office of Law Enforcement Oversight



